
Members and Friends of the NAACP, 

The following job announcement was recently advertised by Virginia State Conference 

NAACP.  

Per the below e-mail, resumes are to be uploaded on the Indeed.com website and a 

copy sent to vaughanstatenaacp@aol.com.  The deadline for submitting resumes is 

January 10, 2020.   

https://www.indeed.com/q-Naacp-jobs.html?vjk=f11cfc86d9bd7f08 

Naacp Jobs, Employment | Indeed.com 

29 Naacp jobs available on Indeed.com. Apply to Member Services 

Representative, Administrative Assistant, Executive Assistant to 

Chief Financial Officer and more! 

www.indeed.com 

 

From: Alden Vaughan 

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 11:58 AM 

Subject: Resumes for Executive Director's Position Being Accepted 

Greetings to all officers and members of the VSC NAACP! 

The VSC NAACP is currently accepting resumes for an Executive Director.  Please share 

this information with your members and interested candidates.  Resumes are to be 

uploaded on the Indeed.com website and a copy sent 

to vaughanstatenaacp@aol.com.  The deadline for submitting resumes is January 10, 

2020.   

Regards, 

Alden Vaughan 

VSC NAACP Adm. Asst. 

804.321.5678 
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